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February 23, 2025 
 

OREGON COUNTY CLERKS CELEBRATE DENNIS RICHARDSON AND URGE SUPPORT OF HCR 9 

 

Dear Chair Bowman, Vice-Chairs Drazan and Pham, and Representatives Boshart 
Davis, Elmer, Kropf and Valderrama: 

The Oregon Association of County Clerks (OACC) would like to express our 
deepest gratitude for former Oregon Secretary of State Dennis Richardson, who 
made the effort to visit each and every county in our state and spread his passion 
of serving all Oregonians. Secretary Richardson met with and observed the 
elections operations in most counties, asking important questions about our 
needs and the needs of our citizens. 

Secretary Richardson did not preach his values; he lived them. This was eminent 

in the way he served others personally and politically. 

The Oregon Association of County Clerks (OACC) would like to join with your 

committee in honoring former Secretary of State Dennis Richardson and express 

our appreciation for his dedicated service to our state and country. 

We support HCR 9 to honor former Secretary Richardson and hope the 

Committee will move the bill forward. Thank you for the opportunity to weigh in. 
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